
Dear Fourth Grade Student, 

 Hi, my name is Mrs. Pigula and I will be your fourth grade teacher next year.  I am looking forward to 
meeting all of you this coming September.  You have a lot to look forward to because fourth grade has a 
curriculum thats full of fun and interesting things to learn. 
 This year in fourth grade we will be studying many new and exciting units.  In social studies, we will be 
studying about the history of New York State.  The Iroquois unit is a favorite for many fourth graders.  In 
science, we start the year by studying electrical circuits. Our first math unit will be with reviewing landmark 
numbers and combining larger numbers.  In ELA, we will be reading books pertaining to different themes and 
authors.  In fourth grade, each student receives their own iPad to use in the classroom. We incorporate the 
iPads into your daily routine to help enforce topics we are studying in the classroom. I look forward to an 
exciting year ahead.   

Below are the supplies you will need for our classroom: 

1 art smock 
1 pair of scissors 
1 composition books  
1 blue folder 
1 green folder 
1 yellow folder 
2 boxes of colored pencils 
1 expo marker eraser 
2 glue sticks 
1 water bottle 
1 pack of clear binder page protectors  

Supplies that are shared between the students: 
1 box of expo markers 
4 dozen pencils 
1 pack of cap erasers 
Classroom Wishlist: 
Boxes of Kleenex 
Index Cards 
Post its 
highlighter 

Have a safe and healthy summer vacation! See you in September! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Pigula 


